The Joint Control Commission
considers it necessary to resume the
activities of the Commission's working
groups

On March 27, 2025, a regular meeting of the Joint Control Commission headed by the
delegation of the Republic of Moldova was held in Bender.

The delegations agreed on the need to resume the activities of the Commission's
working groups, the details and composition of which will be agreed upon at
subsequent meetings.

The situation within the perimeter of the Security Zone remains stable and is
constantly monitored by military observers.
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